
 
 
 
 

CIRCULAR LETTER 1119—APRIL 8, 2010 
 
 
As many of you are now aware, Ralph Herrmann, President of the WCRB, passed 
away on April 4, 2010. 
 
A Memorial Service for Ralph will be held on Saturday, April 10, at 12:00 noon, 
followed by fellowship until 3:00 p.m. 
 

Church and Chapel Funeral Home, Ritter-Larsen Bros. Chapel 
1875 North Calhoun Road 
Brookfield, WI  53005 
262-786-8030 or 414-476-0052 
www.churchandchapel.com 

 
A complete obituary notice and Guestbook can be found at jsonline.com. 
 
http://www.legacy.com/obituaries/jsonline/obituary.aspx?n=ralph-michael-
herrmann&pid=141594986 
 
In lieu of flowers, memorials to the Make-A-Wish Foundation or to the charity of the 
donor's choice would be appreciated.  
 
The Wisconsin Compensation Rating Bureau has established an Educational Trust 
Fund for the family.  Donations to the Fund can be made at any US Bank branch to 
the account named: Ralph Herrmann Memorial Scholarship Fund.  
 
The management and staff of the WCRB want to extend our sincere thanks for the 
expressions of sympathy you have shared. 

262-796-4540    Fax 262-796-4400     www.wcrb.org 

P.O. Box 3080     Milwaukee, WI 53201-3080 

Located at 20700 Swenson Drive, Suite 100, Waukesha, WI 53186 
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